UPC Subcommittee Changes


1. The Core Curriculum Committee (CCC), a subcommittee of UPC, wishes to change its name to the IFP Curriculum Committee.   FAU abolished its core curriculum in 2009 with the introduction of the IFP, which is a general education curriculum.  The new title reflects that change.  The composition and purpose of the committee remain the same.  The primary purpose of the IFP Curriculum Committee is to consider all IFP curricular changes, including the consideration of new course proposals and overall IFP structure and requirements.
2. We wish to create a parallel committee structure for IFP assessment, to be known as the IFP Assessment Committee.  The IFP Assessment Committee, which will also be a subcommittee of UPC, will oversee all aspects of general education assessment and work closely with department IFP coordinators, college assessment committees, and the university-wide academic assessment team known as TASL.  The membership of the IFP Assessment Committee will be coterminous with the membership of the IFP Curriculum Committee.
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